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Teresa Potter

From: School Ed <schoolednv@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 3, 2024 9:54 PM
To: SPCSA Public Comment
Subject: Fwd: Eagle Public Comment sent 8-2-24

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: School Ed <schoolednv@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Aug 2, 2024, 12:21 AM 
Subject: Eagle 
To: <publiccomment@spcsa.nv.org> 
 

I want to put on the record that I there were many inaccuracies in the Termination Memo from "SPCSA 
staff" in the June 21 SPCSA board meeting.   
 
The public comment made at the end said SPCSA staff  were looking at the wrong budget.  The SPCSA 
staff never mentioned this in the meeting.  They were not transparent to the public about their mistakes 
and the board members did not hold them accountable.  
 
I don't believe that the SPCSA board members reviewed what was submitted by Eagle Charter Schools 
for the June 21 board meeting. And they didn't care. 
 
In my opinion the Termination Notice should have been rescinded and the man's statement that he made 
in public comment should have been investigated by the board.  
 
I'm not a lawyer but...  The Notice cannot be valid if it is based on false information from SPCSA staff. 
 
Our group will make ourselves as educated as possible about matters like this to save the future of our 
children's education.  I encourage every parent to do the same. Otherwise they will shut down our 
schools and continue to deny our children the right to a free public education in a school of our choice.  
 
From: school ed nv 
 
 
 
 
 


